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EMPLOYEE TERMINATED FOR INAPPROPRIATE SOCIAL MEDIA 

POSTS  

Activity Date: September 20, 2022 

Date Posted: September 28, 2022 

Case Number: NY-22-0299-S 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-343 

An Amtrak Trackman based in New York was terminated on September 20, 2022, after his 

disciplinary hearing for violating company policies. The former employee posted 

inappropriate and offensive images—including one depicting what appeared to be illicit 

drugs—as well as an internal company document, on his public Facebook account, which 

also identified him as an Amtrak employee.   


